
CMIC Office: 7th and 8th Floors PSE Tower 5th Ave. Corner 28th St., BGC Taguig City 1600 Telno: 88764580  

 

ACD FHRAD SD IED 

 

       MEMORANDUM – 2025-015 
 

TO  : ALL TRADING PARTICIPANTS 

 

SUBJECT : 2025 TRADING PARTICIPANTS’ SEMINAR – REGISTRATION CLOSED 

 

DATE : 16 MAY 2025 

 

We sincerely appreciate your interest in joining the 2025 Trading Participants’ Seminar. The 
overwhelming response has been truly inspiring, and we’re thrilled by the enthusiasm 
surrounding this event. 

At this time, we would like to inform you that REGISTRATION IS NOW CLOSED, as all 
available slots have been filled. 

For those who were unable to register but would still like the opportunity to attend, we encourage 
you to send an email to Mr. Marck Ramos at mmramos@cmic.com.ph. Should any slots become 
available, we will reach out to inform you accordingly. 

Good news for registered participants! We are excited to announce that we have added an 
additional speaker from the Bureau of Internal Revenue (BIR) who will discuss BIR-related 
issues—a valuable session that will enhance your learning experience. 

The payment instructions were sent to the given e-mail addresses of the successful registrants. 

The deadline for payments is May 22, 2025, at 4:00 PM. Participants who do not settle the seminar 
fee by this date will be removed from the list. 

We hope to see you at the event. 
 

 

(original signed) 
GERARD B. SANVICTORES 

President  
 
 

 

 

 


